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Request for Silent STA 

October 2017 
 
 

Reason for STA 
 

 Telecinco, Inc., the licensee of the following television stations, hereby notifies the  
the Commission that the stations went off air on September 19, 2017, as a result of 
Hurricane Maria.   
 

Facility ID Call Sign Community 
64865 WORA-TV MAYAGUEZ,PR 
187427 W29EE-D SAN LORENZO,PR 
64864 W10BG-D MAYAGUEZ,PR 
183017 W05DB-D PONCE,PR 
183093 W05DA-D FAJARDO,PR 
183016 W05CY-D MAYAGUEZ,PR 

 
Telecinco is in the process of reviewing the operational status of the stations, and will 
notify the FCC when the stations resume operation.  To afford sufficient time, Telecinco 
requests that the Commission grant this request for a six-month period. 


